
Submitter: Ted Knopp 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: Joint Committee On Transportation 

Measure, Appointment or Topic: HB3155 

We have experienced other states rules for OHVs, that allow riding on public streets 

& roads with our SxS & quad.  This makes it very convenient to get from one trail to 

another, &/or to the local store or gas station.  Most of Oregon is way behind on this 

ruling. 


